Friday Night Consignment Auction:

Deadline for submitting items for the auction is June 1, 2024 based on availability.

If you haveitems that you wish to consign, please contact RJ Smith-Pino
at ri.smithpino@hlcca.org.

Consigned items are to be in good condition with no damage.

No items that are in current production or currently available from HLCCA or to be
auctioned by HLCCA will be accepted.

ltems should be valued at $50 or more. Those items valued under $50 would be best sold
at the consignment sale.

Per our agreement with FTC, we cannot accept any items not officially produced (NOP).
We also cannot accept aftermarket decaled or embossed Post ‘86 items.

Spaces for items are limited to 10 per member and fill up quickly, so please contact RJ
with your list and any questions as soon as possible. Duplicate items will be limited so
items will be accepted on a first notification basis.

Submitting an item for the Friday Night Auction? Be sure to include in your initial email to RJ:

A photo of each item/ or set so we can post it on The Dishing with HLCCA Facebook group
prior to Conference to generate interest.

A description of your item including the line (Vintage Fiesta, Harlequin, Jubilee, Post 86
Fiesta, etc.) Sharing the color helps too if it may not come across clear in photographs.
If you'd like a reserve on the item, please tell us the dollar amount. This will not be made
public.

You will need to bring the items to conference. RJ will work with you to assign a time to drop your
items off at the auction location. This will be sometime between 1:00 and 6:00 PM on Thursday,
July 11. HLCCA retains 10% of the selling price.



